
Dr. Hyder Alam
As a proud lifelong member of APPNA, 
attending the convention consecutively for 
the past 10 years, I am excited by the 
opportunity to join the Board of Trustees. 
As an attendee outside the bureaucratic 
confines, I’ve experienced APPNA through 
a unique lens of both admiration and at 
times frustration. This very frustration and 
my love of the organization has willed me 
to bring a stunningly new perspective to the 
Board of Trustees. 

Our future at APPNA is a bright one with 
me on the Board of Trustees. As I am 
geographically located next to our 

neighbors in the north, so I’ll continue to bridge the gap with Canada and recruit 
more distinguished physicians to join APPNA. My keen sensibility and outsider 
point-of-view will hold our internal board responsible for the choices and actions 
that affect all of our members. 

A grand vision without considering the future of APPNA is a failed one, therefore it 
will be my utmost priority to engage with our APPNA Youth and foster new 
relationships with the young Pakistani physicians in our communities. I am a proud 
father to four beautiful children who continue to keep me plugged in to youth 
culture and, with a son who is currently in residency, updated with academic 
medicine. 

I am thrilled at the potential to be a part of the new Board of Trustees and trust 
your confidence in my ability to bring positive change to APPNA.


